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Alannah Bailey <abailey@cityoflewiston.org> Mon, Jun 29, 2020 at 1:55 PM
To: Jon Ruark <jrruark@cityoflewiston.org>
Cc: Bryan Lacy <blacy@cityoflewiston.org>, Bruce Stewart <bstewart@cityoflewiston.org>, Jill Tolman
<jtolman@cityoflewiston.org>

Jon,
Today I am sending you a hard copy of the 3rd St Waterline Plans.  Please review with your crew, pay special attention
to fittings.  If you want something different than what is shown Bruce & I want to know so it can get corrected and so
we know preference while designing future phases.  If there is something additional or different that you'd like to see on
the plans make comments on that as well, we want to give you something that best suits your needs.  

I will ask Jill to set up a 30 minute meeting to review comments in the next week or so.  After our meeting plans will be
finalized, signed & sealed for DEQ for approval.   

-- 

Alannah Bailey, P.E.
Engineering Project Supervisor : Transportation . Water
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